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No UMTS License for Tenora Networks

Today, PTS announced that Tenora Networks has not been
awarded a UMTS license.

“We regret to say that we will not be able to demonstrate the
benefits of having a neutral network operator in the Swedish
mobile market. We hope however that the companies that have
been granted licenses will offer attractive conditions for operators
and service providers that do not have their own network,” says
Per Hallius, Acting Managing Director at Tenora Networks.

For further information, please contact:

Per Hallius, Acting Managing Director, Tenora Networks,

+46 (0) 70 514 55 82

Anna-Karin Celsing, Information Manager Ratos,

+46 (0) 70 399 62 39

Christer L. Lundin, Information Manager Teracom,

+46 (0) 70 891 20 27


